A 701 Xenia Avenue South
Suite 300
Minneapolis, MN 55416
Tel: 763-541-4800
Fax: 763-541-1700

June 23, 2016

Mr. John Heltunen

Director of Buildings and Grounds
Buffalo-Hanover-Montrose Schools
214 1* Avenue NE

Buffalo, MN 55313

Re: Buffalo High School
North Parking Lot Rehabilitation
Buffalo-Hanover-Montrose Schools
WSB Project No. 2736-010

Dear Mr. Heltunen:

Bids were received for the above-referenced project on Thursday, June 23, 2016, and were opened and
read aloud. Four bids were received. The bids were checked for mathematical accuracy and tabulated.
Please find enclosed the bid tabulation indicating the low bidder as Knife River Corporation — North
Central, with a grand total bid in the amount of $375,895.50. The Engineer’s Estimate for the project
was $484,159.00.

We recommend that the School Board consider these bids and award a contract for the grand total bid
in the amount of $375,895.50 to Knife River Corporation — North Central based on the results of the bids
received.

Sincerely,

WSB & Associates, Inc.

(Gt

mes L. Stremel, PE
Project Manager

Enclosures
cc: Jerry Lang, Knife River Corporation — North Central

jrs/srb

Equal Opportunity Employer
wsbeng.com
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